Greetings and salutations,

The holiday season will soon be upon us and it looks like our club is getting into the swing of things. Smitty has been busy as a little elf getting our Christmas banquet in shape. I'm sure it'll be our best one yet. It was decided at our last meeting to invite the managers of the trailer park to our banquet, not to have a cash bar, meals would be \$6.58 for members and \$13.16 for non members and to forgo our regular December meeting and ha ve a mini-meeting at our Christmas banquet instead, so we'll see you at the Harley on Dec. 12. I'll be the one With the mistletoe hat.

November meeting: 20 members and 3 guests were present. Our guests were the ones on 2 wheels. Matt Dwyer a student at T.U. from Sandusky and Darrell & Montie Fultz from Elmore.

We elected new officers/and they are as follows:

Pres: Jim Brower

V.Pres: Ed Cook

Secy: Cathy Burmeister

Treas: Gayle Snivley

Rally Chrmn: Frank Shirey

Congratulations and good luck to all of you!

Because a few nominees won more than one office, and to avoid this confusion in the future, a motion was made to amend Article 10 of our constitution. If amended, the article will read:

ART 10: Out-going officers will form a nominating committee during the month of September. They will canvass members to see who is interested in running for the various offices in the up coming year. The names of these candidates will then be added at the October meeting. Nominees may not run for more than one office a term. Elections will then take place at the Nove mber meeting. All elective officers shall be filled at an annual election to be held in the month of November of each year, and all officers shall hold this office for one year, or until their sucessors are elected and qualified.

This will be voted on at the December mini meeting.

Huntz asked that I enclose his Thank You to all for making his year as President such a nice one and for all your efforts and co-operation. Best wishes to the new officers also.

As my last official duty as temporary newsletter editor I am enclosing an updated list of members. If there are any corrections, contact Dan. .....to Dan, I bequeath my broken down typewriter, my misplaced dictionary, and dry? arrid? sense of humor...he'll need it.

See you at our Christmas banquet, and for those who can't make it, "Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!"

Adios(I learned that in Mexico)

Marcy